
  

 

 

 

Bishop Wordsworth's CE Grammar 

School for Boys : Confirmation classes 

 

17 December 2014 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
Confirmation 2015 
  
From early February until May next year I will be offering a series of 10 weekly 

sessions to those interested in exploring the possibility of Confirmation.  These will 

take place on a Wednesday lunchtime (from 11.55-12.50 boys bring a packed lunch 

to Chapel), and will cover various aspects of the Christian faith.  Those who then 

decide that they wish to be confirmed will take part in a Diocesan confirmation 

service in Salisbury Cathedral at 6.30 pm on Saturday 9
th

 May 2015. 
  
If your son would like to be part of this Confirmation group, which is open to all 

years, please email me with your name, a contact telephone number, and the name 

and form of your son, by the end of the first week of next term, 9 January and I shall 

get in touch with further details. 
  
If your son is already, or plans to be, part of a Confirmation group through your 

Church, please ignore this letter! 
  
Please do not hesitate to email me at school if you have any further questions. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Judith Bersweden 
Chaplain BWS jab@bws-school.org.uk 
  
 

  

 

 

 


